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Traffic restrictions planned on I-79 Southbound in South Fayette Township, Allegheny County 
Overnight stoppages and lane restrictions needed to install signage as part of Southern Beltway Project. 
 
The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists that traffic stoppages and lane 
restrictions will be in place overnight May 19 on I-79 southbound in South Fayette Township, Allegheny 
County. 
 
From 8 p.m. on May 19 to 6 a.m. on May 20, drivers could experience periodic 15-minute traffic 
stoppages on I-79 southbound between the Bridgeville and Southpointe exits. A s ingle-lane restriction 
will also be in place for approximately a half mile near milepost 50.7. 
 
These restrictions are needed to allow crews to safely install overhead signage on I-79.  
 
This traffic impact is part of the Southern Beltway Project. For more information, please visit: 
https://www.patpconstruction.com/southern_beltway/22to79/news.aspx . 
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